
M E A D O W L A N D S
B A P T I S T  C H U R C H

MORNING WORSHIP SERVICES

10 Apr i l  |  9 :30 or  1 1  

CALL TO WORSHIP

NEHEMIAH 9:5-6

HYMNS

3 "PRAISE THE LORD, YE HEAVENS ADORE HIM"

373 "REJOICE, YE PURE IN HEART"

128 "ONWARD MARCH, ALL-CONQUERING JESUS"

CONGREGATIONAL PRAYER

SCRIPTURE READING

MATTHEW 21:1-11

HYMNS

209 "ROCK OF AGES"

25 "THE PERFECT WISDOM OF OUR GOD"

310 "RESURRECTION HYMN"

MESSAGE

"IS THERE ANY POINT?"  

ECCLESIASTES 12:13-14

DR. JOEL ARNOLD

CLOSING HYMN

* "SATISFIED"

BENEDICTION

Nursery (0-3)

9:30 and 11 am

*Adult Bible Study

Fellowship Groups  

9:30 or 11 am

*Children's Sunday

School/Teens 

11 am

*Please see the Information Desk

for locations and details.

All-Church Luncheon

12:30 pm

Everyone is invited.

Donations will be accepted

to help cover food costs.

Afternoon Service 

1:30 pm

New Members Joining &

Baptism

*words available on screen only



C A L E N D A R

I T E M S

Actual Budget

General  Offerings $202,971 $237,500

Other Income $18,107 $17,500

Total Income $221,078 $255,000

Total Disbursements $245,600 $253,759

E V E N T S

Kids 4 Truth Classes

(Age 4 to grade 6)

Teen Bible Study:

Demolishing

Strongholds

Adult Prayer and

Bible Study in

Auditorium

Wednesday Prayer &

Bible

Study/Teens/Kids 4

Truth

Good Friday Service

11 am 

Auditorium

This Friday, 15 April, is
the deadline to register
for the Ladies' Retreat.
Details are available in
the foyer.

THIS WEEK: 17 April: Easter Sunday

9:30 or 11 am Services

No Adult Fellowship Groups or Children's Sunday

School

20 April, 27 April, 04 May: Hope Explored Series

Wednesdays, 7-8 pm

Room 207

22-23 April: Ladies' Retreat

Hosted by Meadowlands. 

01 May: Biblical Worldview

Guest Speaker: Matt Williams

Sunday Morning: 9:30 or 11 am

Sunday Evening: 6-8 pm (includes dessert)

16-21 May: Foundation Baptist College Block

Class

"Understanding Ecclesiastes"

Taught by Joel Arnold

Credit or Audit

Current Operating Status: ($24,522)

$20,122 to Ukrainian Churches

$12,350 to Kolts (Missionaries in

Poland) for Refugee Ministry

$3,500 to Caleb Neumann for

North Africa Missions Work

In Addition to General Offerings:

QUARTERLY FINANCIAL UPDATE (JAN-MAR)



M I S S I O N A R Y

U P D A T E

T H E  R O Y S  

T O  S P A I N

Dear Supporters, 

Meetings: So far, between our supporting churches and some new churches, we’re
scheduled to report to a church every Sunday through early June. The summer
Sundays are mostly filled up too. We have been in a different church every week
since February 27th.

Visas: I have started looking into the pre-visa application process, and have
actually gotten some of the paperwork underway as I noticed a particular step prior
to the visa application takes as much as 4 months due to lingering COVID delays.
So the wheel has started to turn for the visa application. The process is quite
involved, as it will require two trips to the DR for me to be able to obtain background
checks (of where we have resided for the past 5 years) as part of the the visa
application requirements. We can’t apply for the visas until we have enough support
to go to the field, but we’re lining things up to be ready to apply when we can.

Dominican Republic: We have finally been able to get the legal papers back from
the government that I need in order to transition out of the banking ties I have to the
Bible college in the DR. Upon receiving those, they have been submitted to the bank.
Now it is just a matter of seeing what the bank thinks we need to do. If all is well the
internal bank process should only take a few weeks. 

Two Classes: I have enjoyed my two classes that are coming to an end, the one I
teach, and the module I’m taking. Hermeneutics, which I teach online at the SBI will
be over before the end of the month, and so will the module that I am taking,
Expository Preaching of OT and NT Prophecy.

Family: Our family is well. Olivia is making progress as she learns to read. Amy has
enjoyed the process of teaching her. We’re enjoying glimpses of warmer weather
and more time in parks with the kids. 

Transitions aren’t easy, but we’re grateful to the Lord for where He has us now, and
we have seen His sovereign and providential hand through this. We’re grateful we
can be with our church during this transition time, and that we have the opportunity
to reconnect with friends in supporting churches. We very much look forward to
serving in Spain.

Grace and Peace,
 
Jeremie, Amy, and the kids



A giving receptacle is

located by the church

office door.  E-transfer is

also available. From your

bank's website, select

the e-transfer feature.

The email address to

transfer to is                          

donations@meadowlands

baptist.com. Your

donation will be

automatically accepted,

and you will receive a

confirmation of the

transfer.  

CONTACT INFORMATION

CHURCH OFFICE

780-440-1195

KEVIN WILLIAMS

PASTOR

587-635-2758

JERRY ASCHER

ASSOCIATE PASTOR

587-635-2751

MARK RICHMOND

FAMILY PASTOR

587-635-2752

DAVID TREAU

CHURCH ADMINISTRATOR

587-635-2753

GIVING

MEADOWLANDS BAPTIST CHURCH

Address: 2215-17 St. NW, Edmonton, AB

Email: info@meadowlandsbaptist.com

Website: meadowlandsbaptist.com

SUBSCRIBE TO OUR

EMAILS: 

Stay Connected
Sign up at

meadowlandsbaptist.com

ACCESS MBC SERMONS ANYTIME!

Download ChurchOne App on your mobile device

and type in our member ID or code to get started.

Member ID: meadowlands

Code ID#: 02371


